
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
   

Wednesday 5th October 2022 (1pm – 2pm) 
L1 Lecture Theatre  |  School of Surveying, 310 Castle Street 

OR Join remotely: https://zoom.us/join (ID: 329 427 2033, P/W: 310310) 

 

Te Kura Kairūri School of Surveying 

Lunchtime Seminar Series 

The Volunteer Community Surveyor Program is a 

collaborative, global outreach program connecting 

young surveyors to volunteer their skills in the 

humanitarian and environmental sectors. It is five years 

since the FIG Young Surveyors Network first deployed 

Volunteer Community Surveyors globally and the VCSP 

is continuing in earnest. If you haven’t heard about this 

program or want to know more on how to get involved 

(both young and old), come along to hear from Otago 

University’s School of Surveying Alumni Claire Buxton 

and meet current lead, Roshni Sharma. Image credit: Jordan Friis. 

Map the World A Better Place with the FIG 

Volunteer Community Surveyor Program 
Claire Buxton  

FIG Young Surveyors Volunteer Community Surveyor Program 

https://zoom.us/join

